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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

GRAND OPENING OF SAIPAN TEMPORARY CASINO

This is a voluntary announcement made by Imperial Pacific International Holdings Limited

(the ‘‘Company’’, together with its subsidiaries, the ‘‘Group’’).

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 26 July 2015 in relation to,

among other matters, the Temporary Casino (the ‘‘Announcement’’). Unless otherwise

defined, terms used herein shall have the same meanings as defined in the Announcement.

Apart from the soft opening of the Temporary Casino on 26 July 2015 and the launch of

VIP gaming operations on 1 November 2015, the Board is pleased to announce that the

Temporary Casino shall officially open on 27 November 2015. In addition, the Temporary

Casino expects to commence collaboration with junket operators from December 2015

onwards.

The grand opening of the Temporary Casino supports the Group’s continuous evolution of

Saipan into a diversified and world-leading entertainment and tourism destination.

By order of the Board

Imperial Pacific International Holdings Limited

Cai Lingli

Executive Director

Hong Kong, 3 November 2015

– 1 –



As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Ms. Cai Lingli and Ms. Xia Yuki

Yu as executive directors; and Mr. Ng Hoi Yue, Mr. Tso Hon Sai Bosco and Mr. Lee Kwok

Leung as independent non-executive directors.

In case of any inconsistency, the English text of this announcement shall prevail over the

Chinese text.
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